
Item FIP 19/7 referred from Finance, Innovation and Property Advisory Board 
minutes of 9 January 2019 

 
FIP 19/7    CYBER SECURITY  

 
The report of the Director of Finance and Transformation gave details of the “Cyber 
Stocktake” undertaken by the Local Government Association (LGA) and the timescale 
of funding bids submitted to the Association by the 30 November 2018 deadline.  
Consideration was given to a recommendation that the Cabinet Member for Finance, 
Innovation and Property become the named Member for Cyber Security. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED:  That 
 
(1) the action to address the outcome of the LGA Stocktake and funding bid be 

noted and confirmed; 
 

(2) it be noted that further reports on the progress with Cyber Security will be 
presented to the Finance, Innovation and Property Advisory Board; and 
 

(3) the Cabinet Member for Finance, Innovation and Property be appointed as the 
named councillor for Cyber Security and the Director of Central Services be 
asked to update the Council’s Constitution accordingly. 
*Referred to Cabinet 


